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On Monday 24th September, Class 3 and Class 4 will spend the full day immersed in a Stone Age 

workshop. The day will support their current history work, and will take place in school. The children 

are going to be taking part in a range of exciting and engaging activities.  We would ask you to make 

a donation of £2 per child towards this activity and Friends of Fountains have subsidized the rest of 

the cost. 

We are very pleased to be welcoming Mrs Webster back to our staff team. She will be working in 

Class 4 and starts back with us on Tuesday.  

The Year 1 children will be having their hearing tests in school on Thursday 27th September. 

On Wednesday 3rd October some children from Key Stage 2 will be attending a swimming gala at 

Nidderdale pool.  

Please can you ensure that you have completed a rolling consent form so that your child/ren can 

attend events like these. 

For Action: 

 Flu Vaccine – attached is a letter flu vaccine letter from the NHS.  Please complete the form 

online to register your child for their vaccine.  Rec, Y1 & Y2 will have their vaccine on 6th 

November and Years 3, 4 & 5 on 7th November.  

Attendance 
Week commencing 17th September the whole school attendance was 98.6%.  Well done to Class 3 
who have achieved the top attendance of 99.2% 
 

                       STARS OF THE WEEK          

Class 1   Oakley Cooper 

Class 2   Antonia Risbey 

Class 3   Tom Charlton 

Class 4  Joshua Risbey 

 

GOOD CITIZENS OF THE WEEK  

Class 1   Harriet Park 
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Class 2  Erica Bassitt 

Class 3   Gracie Burton 

Class 4   Molly Gratton 

 
Friends of Fountains 

 

 
 

 
School/other Information & Website 
 
Harvest Festival is being held at Grewelthorpe Church on Sunday 7th October.  
 

All previous newsletters are also now available online. www.grantleyfountains.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.grantleyfountains.co.uk/

